
 

 

6th March 2022 

 
Dear Community Member 
 
We wanted to let you know that we need to make the planned use of our elevated  
flare for a period during daytime tomorrow – Monday 7th March. 
 
We do not anticipate that this will be a high volume flare, so are confident it will cause   
little community disruption. 
 
The planned use of the flare is required to undertake a scheduled inspection of one of  
our product pipelines. This work also forms part of our HSE inspection regime. 
 
To give our team safe access, we first need to clear any residual ethylene gas from the   
pipe, with the safest way being to send it to our flare.  
 
We have provided our detailed plan to SEPA.       
 
This process is completely planned and safe, and we will work hard to minimise any 
potential disturbance.  
 
Should you have any questions, please let us know. 
 
Regards 
 
Martin Burrell, Plant Manager  
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